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Winter Program Registration is Neighbourhood
Coming Soon! Organizations, and also for
Winter program registration is right around the corner! We the chance to win a prize!
will be debuting our new Art Club, and will also have the This survey will help us

return of Girls Clulb, All Sorts of Sports, Drop in and STEAM better understand our
Club. Make sure to keep an eye on our social media for
registration updates in the new year!

To contact our Recreation Coordinator, please email
ellial@prestonheights.ca or call (226)929-3260.

GivingTuesday is November 29th!

Save the Date! This GivingTuesday, were proud to be
participating in a global day of giving! Our mission is to
support positive development in the Preston Heights
neighbourhood through partnerships, citizen involvement
and programs for families, youth and adults at minimal
to no cost, and we believe that GivingTuesday is a great
way to further that mission. On this special day, we're
asking for your help to support our work. Every little bit
helps and we are so grateful for your support!

Please visit www.prestonheights.ca/donate to donate.

community members and
how to best serve them.
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2022 Year in Review

Neighbourhood Night 2022
was a great success with over
300 people in attendance! We

loved being able to connect
with our local Preston
community.

For the 2nd year in a row we were
able to provide free hair cuts to
our community! Between three

neighbourhood organizations,
over 100 youth received free
haircuts. Thank you to D'Cut
Above, Clippers Salon, and

Blessed Barber for participating in
our Community Cuts Program!

Fall programs are back in
full swing! Make sure to
keep an eye out for
information about our
winter programs in the
new year.

We were finally able to run o
full 6 weeks of in-person
summer camp, serving over
50 families. Watch out this
coming spring for 2023
camp information!

Thank you to everyone who
donated to our resident-led
clothing drive! We had over
300 Ibs of clothes donated
that we were able to give
back to the community! To

Our second annual pumpkin
carving event was so much fun!
We were thrilled to have over 20

learn more about

families join us for pumpkin Neighbourhood Action
carving, painting, and snacks! Grants and how you can
Please stay tuned for more plan an event for your
community events happening this community, please visit

winter and spring! www.prestonheights.ca
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